

LACEY TOWNSHIP MIDDLE SCHOOL

A Tradition Of Pride · A Tradition Of Excellence

GREGORY BRANDIS

PRINCIPAL

July, 2025

Dear Middle School Parents and Students:

I would like to extend a warm welcome to our new 6th Grade students and welcome back our returning 7th & 8th graders. I hope this letter finds you enjoying a restful summer vacation. The purpose of this letter is to provide you and your child with important information.

The first day of school will be Thursday, September 4, 2025. Dismissal is 2:00PM. On this day, all students should report directly to their first period **promptly at 7:35AM.** Bussing and schedule information can be found in the Parent Portal on or before Friday, August 29th. If you need your password information, please contact Guidance at (609) 242-2100 ext. 3002.

The parent portal allows you an opportunity to access the RealTime Student Information System. All middle school parents have been issued a password providing access to the student's grades, attendance, discipline, etc. This is also where you will access all back to school documents; no documents will be mailed home. Parents will acknowledge having read the documents prior to accessing the portal.

Information regarding 6th Grade Orientation is following. We are pleased to invite all incoming 6th grade parents and students to attend our Orientation Program on Wednesday, August 27, 2025, at 10:00 AM. Check-in will begin at 9:45 AM, and the program will run for approximately two hours. Students will be given guided tours throughout the building to see all the great things Lacey Township Middle School has to offer while parents will remain in the Cafeteria for additional presentations by Administration. As a reminder, all students must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. Additional parking will be available at the high school. If you are unable to attend and would like additional information before the school year please contact the Main Office at (609) 242-2100 for further assistance.

Best wishes for a safe, enjoyable, and productive school year.

With Great Pride and Care,

Gregory Brandis, Principal